Chi Yun School 2020-2021 Parental Consent for Participation in Physical Education Lessons

1st September, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Physical Education is a core part of our curriculum, students' attendance is mandatory. Please note that parents should seek doctor's advice and permission to determine if your child is in good physical condition to participate in Physical Education lessons. Should there be any reasons that your child needs an exemption from attending Physical Education lessons, please provide medical certificate.

Please sign and return the reply slip below to your class teacher on or before 14th September, 2020 (Monday). If there are any changes in your child's physical condition, please notify the school immediately. Should you have any enquiry, please contact Mr. Li Sheung Him.

Yours faithfully,

Chung Lai Kuen	
Principal, Chi Yun School	
20-21 Chi Yun School Notice P012E Him	Announcement-in-charge: Mr. Li Sheung
2020-2021 Parental Consent for P	articipation in Physical Education Lessons
	Reply Slip
Dear Principal,	
	(class), it for Participation in Physical Education lessons, my
(Please check the following boxes where appli-	cable)
☐ My child is fit and will participate in Physi	•
☐ My child is not in a good physical condition a doctor's certificate is provided.	n to participate in Physical Education lessons,
☐ Exempt from Physical Education lessons fr doctor's certificate is provided.	rom to, a
F	arents/Guardians' Signature:
	Parents/Guardians' Name:
	Emergency Contact Number:
	Date: